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Important Dates 

INSET DAYS FOR 2017-2018 

 

Monday 4th June 2018 

Summer Term  

Monday 16th April 2018 to   

Wednesday 25th July 2018 

Half Term 

Monday 28th May 2018 to  Friday 

1st June 2018 

Walk to School Week 

Monday 21st May 2018  

 to Friday 25th May 2018 

Poetry Assembly 

Thursday 7th June 2018 

Holly Base 

Holiday Dates 2018/2019 

 

Autumn Term 2018 

Monday 3rd September 2018 to 

 Friday 21st December 2018 

Spring Term 2019 

Monday 7th January 2019 to Friday 

5th April  2019 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 to  

Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

 

INSET DAYS FOR 2018-2019 

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Monday 29th October 2018 

Monday 7th January 2019 

Wednesday 27th February 2019 

Monday 3rd June 2019 

 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Laura Bennett 

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Sally Wall 

French Words of the week 

This week’s phrase is: 

 
 Qu’est-ce que vous voulez?  

What would you like? 

Headteacher’s Update 
I hope you all enjoyed your bank holiday weekend with the lovely sunshine! We 

are currently updating the website with new photographs which we hope will be 

starting to appear in the next few weeks.  

Please do ensure that you bring back the recent forms regarding data protection 

and photograph consent so we can put this on our system.  

 

Walk to School Week  
The week beginning 21st May is 'Walk to School Week'. As a 

school, we are keen to encourage healthy lifestyles to our 

children and will be promoting travel on foot for the week. 

The Government states that every child should have at least 

60 active minutes a day - the journey to and from school is 

an ideal opportunity to build up these minutes. Did you know 

research proves that exercise has a powerful impact on educational                  

performance?  

If you live at a distance that is not realistic to walk, why not 'park and stride'? There 

is plenty of on-road parking in the streets around our school. With the weather  

improving and our 'Great Plastic Pick Up' set to get the Charter Road Play Area 

ready for lots of visitors, you could even combine your journey home from school 

with a play!  

During this week the car park will be closed to parents between 8:30 to 9:00am 

and 3:00 to 3:45pm. If you are a holder of a blue badge, please con you contact 

the office regarding a parking permit for that week. We will need to see your blue 

badge for evidence. 

Thank you for your support as we drive to keep our children safe and healthy.  

 

Removal of Jewellery During PE Lessons 
Please see the website for guidance on wearing jewellery during PE lessons.     

Children must remove watches and ear studs at the start of PE lessons. Earrings 

that cannot be removed from newly pierced ears must be covered with tape to 

minimise possible injury. The school cannot accept responsibility for lost watches or 

earrings. 

 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 
Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and   

welfare of  children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the 

school office: The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Laura 

Bennett, Headteacher. The deputy designated child protection/safeguarding  

officer is: Mrs Sally Wall, Deputy Headteacher. The  Family Support Worker is: Mrs 

Katy Bray. 

 

Email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Contact: 01202 590703  

Website: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality 

and talents to the full.  It should encourage children to respect human rights and 

their own and other cultures.  It should also help them to learn to live peacefully, 

protect the environment and respect other people.’ 

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child) 

http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/index.asp
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/


The following children have been celebrated this week 

Best attendance: Holy 1  100% 

 

Brigade’s Online Uniform Ordering Service– Important Information—Summer Holiday Orders 
Please note that the last order date for delivery into school before the summer break is 30th June 2018. Orders placed 

from 1st July 2018—3rd September 2018 will be processed through our home delivery service and standard shipping 

costs will apply (order by  7th August 2018 for delivery before start of term). www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com 

 

Road Safety Awareness Assembly 
On Thursday, we had a visit from Nick from the Borough of Poole who spoke to the children about road safety      

awareness. He is running a poster competition at Bearwood.  Children are invited to design a poster to encourage  

pedestrians and road users not to park within the vicinity of our school and pedestrian crossings. Entries should be    

submitted to the Office by Tuesday 5th June. School Council will be judging the competition and awarding prizes! We 

can't wait to see your efforts! 

 

Royal Wedding Tea Friday 18th May 2018. 
There are still tickets available for this event. Tickets are on sale every day at the parents’   

shelter. Please come along and celebrate the wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markel. 

 

 

Health and Safety Notice 
Please can I remind all parents that your child(ren) are your responsibility before and after school hours on the school 

premises. The school car park has designated places for staff and visitors. We are also fortunate to have a car park 

where we are able to offer parent parking, however, it is the responsibility of each and every parent/carer to adhere 

to the speed limit and only park in designated areas. 

 Outstanding 

Learning 

Confident 

Communicator 

Whole Class 

Oak 2 Charles Rhagda Kind to each other 

Holly 1 Holly Lewis Celebrating each other’s achievements 

Holly 2  Alex Amazing writing 

Willow 1 Lucy Tiziano Class choosing their own genre of writing 

Willow 2 Parry Erin  

Maple 1 Roger Sophie-Mai Maths work 

Maple 2 Lucie Lacey G Effort getting ready for SATs 

Up and Coming PFA Events. 
 

Friday 18th May Royal Wedding Tea 3.45-

5pm. Tickets on sale daily at the shelter 

Friday 15th June Wellness and Pamper 

Evening 7:00pm to 9:00pm 

Saturday 7th July Summer Fayre 11am  to 

2pm 

The PFA will be sending more information 

out in the future. 

mailto:www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com

